
 
 

 

Catalogue Show in Uganda 
 

 

  Indian High Commission in Uganda is planning to organize a 
Catalogue Show/Exhibition in Kampala City, Uganda, during the month 
of January 2012.  

 
They have requested company profiles, catalogues and 

brochures of Indian companies for display during the 
show/exhibition.  Interested exporters may send their catalogues and 
brochures to the following address directly under intimation to 
APEDA:-  

 
Mr. N. Dorjee Khangserpa 
First Secretary, 
High Commission of India 
Plot 11, Kyadondo Road, Nakasero,  
P.O. Box 7040 Kampala, Uganda 
Tel: +256-414-344 631 / 259 398 
Fax: +256-414-254 943 
E-mail: hoc.kampala@mea.gov.in, hoc@hcikampala.co.ug, commerce@hcikampala.co.ug  

 
For any further query/clarification you may contact office of the 
High Commission as per the contact details mentioned above.   
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